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Summary:

Chef de Cabinet of the United Nations writes to Mr. Jean Gazarian in acknowledgement
of his receipt of the 25 August 1968 to 19 April Report of UNCURK and Principal
Secretary of the United Nations Commission for the Unification and Rehabilitation of
Korea Zouheir Kuzbari's letter. Kuzbari's letter concerns the ROK's and UNCURK's
reaction to the shooting down of U.S. reconnaissance plane by North Koreans.
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